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                                 ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 24th May 2019Attendance week beginning 13/5/19

Owls 87.8%   2 late marks 

Hedgehogs 100%  6 late marks

Rabbits 90.5% 4 late marks
 
1A 95.5%  7 late marks

1B 96.5% 6 late marks

2A 85.5%  3 late marks

2B 94.2% 9 late marks

3A 94.3%  8 late marks

3B 96.0% 5 late marks 

4A 95.5%  5  late marks

4B 92.3% 7  late marks

5A 96.2% 4  late marks

5B 96.6%  15 late marks

6A 99.3% 1 late marks

6B 99.3% 1  late marks

This week we had 70 late marks. 10 less than the last week, which is a slight improvement – so well done.

It would be really great to see some classes achieving 100% attendance.
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Mobile Phones
We have recently noticed an increase in mobile phones being brought into school by our year 6’s. 
Although these are handed into the school office, and locked away, we would like to remind you that we do not allow phones in school.
In an exceptional circumstances, a letter needs to be written to Mrs Taylor explaining the reason why. 
Please note the children walking to and from school on their own is not classed as an exceptional circumstance.
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We break up for half term today.
Enjoy the holidays and we will see you back in school on Monday 10th June 2019
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